# Minutes of the Antrim Planning Board - September 10, 1981

The meeting was called to order at 7:40 p.m. by the Chairman and the following members, a quorum, were present:

Jim Dennison, Chairman Bruce Kiersted Jon Medved, Secretary Kathi Wasserloos Bob Watterson Rod Zwirner

## Mobile Homes - New State Law

The Chairman reviewed a letter he sent to the Town Counsel summarizing his views on mobile homes. The essence of the letter indicated that the Chairman feels that the existing Subdivision Regulations are in compliance with the new law. After much discussion, the Board agreed that at this point there is little we could do except wait for interpretation of the law from the Attorney General's office.

### Elderly Housing

The letter submitted by the Secretary summarizing the Board's reaction to the BIDC proposal was approved. The Secretary will send copies to BIDC and Fran Chapman.

#### Master Plan

A revised Population and Housing Report has been submitted by the Chairman. He will call a Citizens' Advisory Committee meeting to review the report.

### Subdivision Regulations

The Chairman has received the State's revised set of Subdivision Regulations. He is reviewing these for the purpose of insuring that our Subdivision Regulations are in compliance. The Chairman indicated that some minor modifications may be needed to the Town's regulations.

The next meeting of the Planning Board will be September 24, 1981 at 7:30 p.m.

Upon motion duly made and seconded, the meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m.

Jn J. Medved